41 South Columbus Avenue
Littlestown, Pennsylvania 17340
Phone: (717) 359-5101

Fax: (717) 359-8441

THE BOROUGH OF LITTLESTOWN

We're growing, one neighbor at a time.

1/10/2024

To: All Littlestown Residents and Water Customers

From: Charles G. Kella
Borough Manag

Subject: Water Restriction and Burn Ban.

This notice is to advise all Littlestown residents and water customers that the
current water restriction and burn ban has been lifted effective immediately.
We will continue to monitor the current water tables and update residents and
customers if the situation changes. Although we can’t control rain fall, I want
to thank you for your patience and cooperation in this matter.
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